From: Richard, Philip E - DNR

To: Ryan Aamot

Subject: RE: 2022 Site Monitoring Report - Rhinelander Landfill (BRRTS #02-44-200967)
Date: Friday, March 31, 2023 10:42:00 AM
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Ryan,

| have reviewed the 2022 Site Monitoring Report for the Rhinelander Landfill and agree with your
recommendations below. This email serves as your approval to switch to annual sampling on all
twenty wells, and discontinuing the collection of field parameters on MW-19B, MW-19C, and MW-
28B. In addition, semi-annual sampling of the three surface water locations will continue.

Let me know if you have any questions,
Thanks

Phil

Phitep E. Richard

Hydrogeologist
Remediation and Redevelopment Program
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

phone: 715 661 0125

fax: 715 762 4348

e-mail: philip.richard@wisconsin.gov

We are committed to service excellence. Click here to evaluate how I did.

From: Ryan Aamot <Ryan.Aamot@ghd.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2023 10:22 AM

To: Richard, Philip E - DNR <Philip.Richard@wisconsin.gov>

Subject: RE: 2022 Site Monitoring Report - Rhinelander Landfill (BRRTS #02-44-200967)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.

Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the

content is safe.

Good Morning Phil,

Just reaching out to see if you have any thoughts on GHD’s recommendations from the 2022 Site
Monitoring Report? In particular, I'm wondering about reducing the sampling on the nine semi-
annually sampled wells and switching to annual sampling. Let me know if you have any
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questions or need any more information.

—  Currently, nine wells are sampled semi-annually, and eleven wells are sampled annually,
GHD recommends sampling all twenty wells annually.

—  Although groundwater samples are not collected from MW-19B, MW-19C, and MW-28B,
field parameters are. GHD recommends discontinuing the collection of field parameters on
these three wells.

—  GHD recommends continuing the semi-annual sampling of the three surface water locations.

Thanks,
Ryan

From: Ryan Aamot
Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2023 8:57 AM

To: philip.richard@wisconsin.gov
Subject: 2022 Site Monitoring Report - Rhinelander Landfill (BRRTS #02-44-200967)

Good Morning Phil,

Attached is a pdf of the 2022 Site Monitoring Report for the Rhinelander Landfill. A copy will
also be uploaded to the RR Program Submittal Portal. If you would like a hard copy please
let me know. Please let me know if have any questions or comments.

Thanks,
Ryan

Ryan Aamot PG

GHD
Proudly employee-owned | ghd.com

900 Long Lake Road, Suite 200, St. Paul, MN 55112 USA
D +1 612 524 6855 M +1 612 239 7872 E ryan.aamot@ghd.com

The Power of Commitment
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HEE B

Please consider the environment before printing this email

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email, including any attachments, is confidential and may be
privileged. If you are not the intended recipient please notify the sender immediately, and
please delete it; you should not copy it or use it for any purpose or disclose its contents to
any other person. GHD and its affiliates reserve the right to monitor and modify all email
communications through their networks.
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